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Friday 10™ May 2019
Dear Parents/carers,
We have had another busy week at school, the Year 6 children in particular have been working hard in
preparation for their Standard Assessment Tasks next week. We wish them all the very best of luck.
The Year 3 children will be heading off to Georgeham next Wednesday for their residential trip..and the Year 4 children are
heading to Rock and Rapid on Monday...they seem a little bit excited about it!

Tt was wonderful to see our new starters visiting Codden class this week. They enjoyed making new friends and becoming familiar
with the staff and the school.

PLASTIC! The eco team will be busy raising awareness about eco bricks over the coming weeks. We are collecting them in school to
send away. If you haven't started one yet, have a look at the eco bricks website and then have a go.

Holiday Club for half term week 2: Please see additional flyer for booking the holiday club running from Tuesday 4™-
Thursday 6™ June 2019 at school. These Holiday camps will consist of ALL different types of sports, working on
agility, balance, coordination, speed, team work exercises and lots of games. It's a great way to keep your child active
and participate in a wide variety of sports though Primary Sports and Education. ONLY £10 PER DAY

IF YOUR BOOKING IS RECEIVED BEFORE TODAY, £15 for any bookings received after this date!

If you are planning on using this club please return the booking form before May 17th as this club will only run if we
have sufficient numbers.

Parent View: We would like to know how well you think we are doing as a school. One way to tell us is by completing a short
questionnaire on parent view.

PTFA
Our next meeting will be Tuesday 215" May at 2.30pm.
The Summer Fair info is on the class list app, it's under events labelled summer fair.
If you have ideas or can offer to help at the Summer Fayre (July 4™ 5-7.30pm)
then please either use the app or email: families@bishopstawton-primary.org

Pre-school news
The school starters had their first transition morning this week and they all had a great time. e .
We have continued with our egg topic and have started to read ' The Odd Egg' and looking at the (2% = 4 o
different sizes of eggs.
The weather forecast looks sunny for next week, so the children will need sun hats and sun cream please.

Uniform: We will be getting our thrift uniform shop out over the next few weeks. If you have any pre-loved smaller sizes of uniform we would
appreciate donations.

PE kit, we are finding that some children are requesting to borrow kit on a regular basis, please make sure your child has a named P.E kit in school
at all times. Please refer to our uniform policy and adhere to these expectations.

Please also return any school books so that we can ensure we have sufficient in school. Thank you

NEW! School logo book bags with shoulder straps now available, please pay online and collect from the office.

DATES

*Y6 SATS week next week Monday to Thursday

*Year 3 residential: 15-17"May ~ *Year 4 residential: 13-14™ May *Half term: Monday 27™ May - Friday 7°" June

On site After School Child Care -'CABIN CLUB'
Mon-Thursday 3.15-5.30pm
£4.00 per hour including a snack
Please call to enquire and book your child's place for next term
01271 343002 families@bishopstawton-primary.org
*Pre-booked places only due to staff ratio*

With very best wishes
Melanie Smallwood

After school clubs next week

Mon: Football, Drama
If you need early morning care (from 7.45am) please contact Helen Tues: Irish Dancing, Board Games

Robinson: 07789488080 or email helenrobinson@rocketmail.com Weds: Soccer
(Please note - no early morning care will be provided June 20™-26™ 2019) Thurs: Netball
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